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The CAT tax is a really tough pill to swallow for small businesses.  It certainly has an 

outsized effect on smaller businesses as well as drives up the price for all 

consumers.  The funding mix needs to be tweaked so we can have more thriving 

small businesses that employee so many people in our state. 


